Guy, Mandy

From: e e
Sent: 19 June 2012 17:55

To: Guy, Mandy

Subject: Re: Notice for hearing re Mambo

Many thanks Mandy. Hope you are keeping well.

I would like to attend, especially given the important and serious nature of this
review. Unfortunately I haven't managed to get the time of work due to a prior
engagement, and I believe there is no telecon facilities.

In addition to the representation made, I feel the police report vindicates me as a
neighbour, and the behaviour of patrons, their noise on arrival and exit,
overcrowding, venues attitude to profit before safety and neighbours. I am glad this
has now been documented by the Police, as this now captures via a authority what we
witness gince we moved to the bay, and not just a one off. The Police report from
Dec'11l supports the length of time this has been going on, I believe this was
submitted as an objection to Trents, even though this license was granted.

I ask the committee to review the information and send a clear messadge to the venues
this behaviour isn't acceptable, the harbour is a "mixed use area", ultimately this
review has been called due to the seriousness of injuries, not for the other issues
that have been well documented for a number of years.

The review should have been called much earlier.

Surely its time to live the torbay vision and clean the harbour up for enjoyable use
by all?

Does it take for =zomeone to be killed or seriously injured, to bring venues to account
2

Best regards,

!;Original Message-----

From: <Mandy.Guy@torbay.gov.uk:>
Date: Fri, 15 Jun 2012 16:04:19

Subject: Notice for hearing re Mambo

Please find attached a notice regarding the hearing for Mambo.

Kind regards
Mandy

Mandy Guy

Seniocr Licensing Officer

Licensing and Public Protection Team

Community Safety

lst Floor Roebuck House

Abbey Road

Torquay

TQ2 5EJ

Tel: 01803 208124

Fax: 01803 208854

Email: mandy.guy@torbay.gov.uk

Information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is
intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender and please delete the message from your gystem
immediately. The views in this message may be personal and therefore not necessarily
those of Torbay Council.




